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Provider Memorandum 

Molina Healthcare to Launch New Nursing Facility Quality Program  

To help ensure quality care for Molina Healthcare of Illinois (Molina) members, Molina will 

introduce the Nursing Facility Quality Program (NFQP) beginning October 1, 2018. The program 

has been approved by the Illinois Department of Healthcare and Family Services.  

 

The NFQP is part of Molina’s overall Quality Improvement Program and Strategy. The goal of 

the NFQP is to seek and maintain the highest quality of care available for Molina members 

residing in, or receiving skilled nursing and rehabilitative services, from Molina providers. 

 

Refer to the Nursing Facility Quality Program (NFQP) for details.  

 

Questions? 

Providers who have questions may call the Molina Provider Network Management Department 

at (855) 866-5462. 

http://www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/il/PDF/Medicaid/nursing-facility-quality-program.pdf

